
Butterfly identification events in Glasgow 

Urban spaces can be surprisingly good homes for butterflies, 
and Glasgow is no exception, with at least 20 species of 
butterfly being found in and around the city. Come along to one 
of our training workshops to find out how to identify and record 
these beautiful butterflies which are on your doorstep! 

These workshops will be both indoor- and outdoor-based, lasting 10-
3pm. Weather permitting, we will have a few interactive learning 
presentations and activities in the morning, before going for a walk 
around the nearby greenspace in the afternoon to spot some springtime 
butterflies. 

This workshop is part of the Urban Butterfly 
Project, which aims to promote the recording of 
butterflies in urban areas of central Scotland.  

These events are suitable for all, but children 
under 12 should be accompanied by an adult. 
The walk outdoors will mostly be on paths, and 
outdoor clothing and shoes should be worn.  

To register for this free event, please contact  

amccluskey@butterfly-conservation.org or call on 01786 459811. 

Friday 6th May: Pollok Country Park 

Saturday 7th May: Tollcross Park 

Saturday 14th May: Hogganfield LNR 

Friday 20th May: Robroyston Park LNR 


